
 

BLACKS 
HARBOUR 
SCHOOL 

STUDENTS WILL RETURN TO SCHOOL ON: 

   

 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8TH – Kindergarten students last 

names starting with A-J 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH – Kindergarten students 

last names starting with K-Z 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 10TH – Grade K,1,2,3 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 11TH – All Grades 
 

   

Kindergarten students can have one adult with them who 

must wear a mask. 

All students must bring a mask with them every day. 

 


